
STARDOME TRIP 

Last week our youngest students 

went off on a big adventure to 

the Stardome Planetarium. 

Thank you to our parent helpers 

who made this trip possible—

the children thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves and it was a 

educational trip for all. 

 

READING TOGETHER 

Yesterday was our final 

Reading Together session for 

this term. All the parents who 

took part gave positive 

feedback and noticed 

improvements in their child’s 

reading. They would highly 

recommend the programme  to 

other families.  

We will let you know when the 

next Reading Together 

programme is starting—watch 

this space! 

 

 

 

OTAHUHU MUSIC 

FESTIVAL 
Many of our students will be 
proudly taking part in the 
Otahuhu Music Festival on 
Wednesday 4th July at 
7:00pm. There are a number of 
rehearsals for the children 

during school time and if you 
child is involved a permission 
slip should have come home 

already.  

Tickets for the festival will be 
available from school and it will 
be a great evening! Don’t miss 

out! 

HAPPY MATARIKI 

We had a fantastic week of 
Matariki learning and 
celebrations last week—thank 
you to all the parents & whanau 

who were involved.  

The children were lucky enough 
to work with Melissa Cole, an 
installation artist from the local 
area on an art project 

crocheting stars. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks you for your time & 
creativity Melissa. The children 
loved learning a new craft and 

the end result was fantastic! 

CONTACT DETAILS! 
Just a reminder that it is very IMPORTANT for the school office to have your up to date contact de-
tails on record should we have to contact you in an emergency. If you have changed numbers in the 
last year or even just want to check we have your correct details, you can pop into the office, send a 
note with your child or update them on our website. THANK YOU. 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

 

 

 

 

 

Axil Levi, Latu Tahifote, 
Simulata Tahi, Vivaan 
Krishnan, Nevaeh Strickland, 
Eli Nauer, Eni Sofara, 
Matairangi McDonald, John 
Tuuau, Mele Matu, Eziah 
Smith, Ofa Uhi, Annette 
Afeaki, Zechariah Takai, 
Harley Taufelila, Farao 
Gunawardena, Abriella 
Fisiihoi, Dontae John, 
Victoria Heffernan, Sione 
Finefeuiaki, Lawrence 
Taufititule, Miriama Henare, 

Kioa Kilimasi 

NETBALL NEWS 

A huge thank you to all the 

families for coming out and  

supporting the teams last 

week. There was a huge 

effort put in by all and it 

was great to see the energy 

and excitement on the 

courts.   

Well done girls keep up the 

great team work! 

Wednesday 20th June 2018 Term 2, Week 8 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

TUESDAY 26TH JUN 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

 

WEDNESDAY  4TH JULY 

OTAHUHU MUSIC FESTIVAL 

 

WEDNESDAY  4TH JULY 

REPORTS HOME 

 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY 

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

 

MONDAY 23RD JULY 

TERM 3 STARTS 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 


